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Final Audit Determination Email Notification

Institution Name:  College of San Mateo
OPEID:00118100

This notification serves to inform you that the compliance audit submission for OPEID: 00118100 has
been reviewed. Based on this review, the audit did not warrant full resolution by the School
Participation Team. However, the institution is required to take the necessary corrective actions for
those findings cited by the auditor.

A letter, further explaining these requirements, will be posted in the Notifications section of your eZ-
Audit homepage once the entire review has been completed.

For public and non-profit institutions, this letter will not be posted until the Federal Audit Clearinghouse
receives your audit report and notifies the Department. If your institution is a member of a proprietary
school group and your individual compliance audit is submitted by the group locator, you will not be
able to view this letter.  Please contact the eZ-Audit helpdesk (fsaezaudit@ed.gov or 877-263-0780) for
a copy of this letter.

To log into the site, please go to:
http://ezaudit.ed.gov

Thank you,
eZ-Audit Administrator
Department of Education

If you have received this email in error or have any questions pertaining to it, please respond to this
email.

This message is for the designated recipient only and may contain privileged, proprietary, or otherwise
private information.  If you have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete
the original.  Any other use of the email by you is prohibited.
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